
Mrs. Mary Balakian 
20155 East Floral Aven e 
Reedley, California 93654 

Dear Mrs. Balakian: 

November 24, 1980 

We express our deepest qratitude for the many iindnesses you have 
extended to us and to our Diocese. 

The gathering you arranged for us last year in California was 
delightful, not to mention the wonderful gift of pastry, raisins, and 
nuts which your son larry delivered to the Diocese recently. In addi­
tion, you have made a contribution of $100.00 (one hundred dollars) 
to the Diocesan headqu rters which will be used to purchase candles 
as per your request. Words alone cannot convey how touched 1e are 
by this flow of generous concern. 

May the lord bless you and your loved ones and may His Spirit 
always abide in your loving heart. 

Enclosure: receipt No._1Q985 

Prayerfully, 

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian 
Primate 


